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Good Morning Mr. Tran,
Attached please find a letter from the Radiation Safety Officer of the University of Texas
Southwestern stating that folks who signed the training certificate for Dr. Boike are indeed
authorized individuals on a State of Texas issued Icon license.   I hope this is what you were
requiring to complete our request for amendment.

Sincerely,

A.H.Maitz
Medical Physicist
Gamma Knife Facility
248 551-1194
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